
From: Bruner, Brandon S (PSC) on behalf of PSC Executive Director
To:
Subject: Ledbetter Water & Sewer Rates
Date: Wednesday, August 25, 2021 3:14:00 PM

Thank you for your comments on the application of Ledbetter Water District. Your comments
in the above‐referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2018‐00117, in any
further correspondence. The documents in this case are available at View Case Filings for:
2018-00117 (ky.gov).
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
Best Regards,
 
Brandon Bruner
Administrative Branch Manager
Filings Branch
General Administration
 
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd.
Frankfort, KY 40601
 

From: Betty Harris < > 
Sent: Friday, August 20, 2021 9:13 PM
To: PSC Executive Director <PSCED@ky.gov>
Subject: Ledbetter Water & Sewer Rates
 
Dear PSCED:
 
As you already know, our water and sewer rates have been pushed to the points where citizens share bath water.  No
more vegetable gardens or washing your car.  This is unethical to have rates so high, people can't even grow
vegetables or afford the most basic need of water.  This is unethical and criminal when your water bill is higher than
your electric bill.  
 
I am grasping as to how the PSC keeps jacking these rates without looking for solutions.  Please help the 800 plus
citizens who are on the sewer system.  It is NOT their fault.  THIS HAS REACHED A CRITICAL POINT!!!
 
We know that the Ledbetter Water District requested to increase its water an sewer rates.  We are aware of the two
phase rate increase on September 10, 2018 ordered by the PSC. And also on September 24, 2019 and again on June
26, 2020....we know the complete history with Ledbetter/Sewer Water.  
 
It is the Commissions statutory duty to ensure the rates are fair and reasonable.  THE COMMISION HAS FAILED
in their statutory duties!!  These rates are not fair, they are not reasonable, they are not affordable and furthermore,
they are unethical.......and you know it!!!
 
Respectfully,
 
Betty Myrick
 
 
I wish this to be read to each Public Service Commissioner.



 
 
"Parents need to fill their child's bucket of self-esteem so full that the rest of the world can't poke
enough holes in it to drain it dry."  Author unknown.



From: Bruner, Brandon S (PSC) on behalf of PSC Executive Director
To:
Subject: Water and Sewer Rates
Date: Wednesday, August 25, 2021 3:15:00 PM

Thank you for your comments on the application of Ledbetter Water District. Your comments
in the above‐referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2018‐00117, in any
further correspondence. The documents in this case are available at View Case Filings for:
2018-00117 (ky.gov).
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
Best Regards,
 
Brandon Bruner
Administrative Branch Manager
Filings Branch
General Administration
 
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd.
Frankfort, KY 40601
 

From: RICKEY MCINTYRE  
Sent: Wednesday, August 25, 2021 2:16 PM
To: Frogue, Amy (Pennyrile ADD) <Amy.Frogue@ky.gov>; PSC Executive Director <PSCED@ky.gov>;
Bridwell, Linda C (PSC) <linda.bridwell@ky.gov>; Cunningham, Kyle (Pennyrile ADD)
<Kyle.Cunningham@ky.gov>
Subject: Water and Sewer Rates
 
 
I am writing to you to express my concern of the extremely high rates for
our water and sewer in Ledbetter Ky.
There are many elderly and disabled people ,on fixed income that live in
our community. Some of them have water and sewer bills in the
&100.00 range. That is very hard for them to pay on a fixed income.       
                                                                                     Our water and
sewer rates are going up another 15 % .This is a real hardship on many
people in our community. People are moving out of our community
because of the extremely high water and sewer rates.
 We have been paying for our  (new) sewer for over 26 years ,and still
owe over $ 2 million on two loans.
 Any thing that you could do to help us out would be greatly
appreciated by our community.



                            Thank You,
                        Rickey McIntyre
                        Ledbetter Ky. 



 *Denotes Served by Email                                         Service List for Case 2018-00117

*Ledbetter Water District
1483 US Highway 60W
P. O. Box 123
Ledbetter, KY  42058-0123

*Billy Downs
Manager
Ledbetter Water District
P. O. Box 123
Ledbetter, KY  42058




